LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88STH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 10, 2023
TO: Honorable Paul Bettencourt, Chair, Senate Committee on Local Government

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB369 by Campbell (Relating to disannexation of certain areas that do not receive full municipal
services.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

There could be an impact on counties related to providing services to areas that would be disannexed under the

bill and on municipalities that failed or refused to recognize such disannexation if a property owner in the area
brought an action against the municipality.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: JMc, AF, CMA, NTh

Page 1 of 1



